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July 17, 2020  

 

Dear students, dear members of your community,  

 

We sincerely thank you for your trust and loyalty during these last 4 months.  

Further to the announcements of the government of Ontario, planning the step 3 of the reopening of the 

economy on July 17, here is what Alliance Française is considering to do:  

All the classes – and the cultural activities – will remain online until November 12, 2020.  

We are planning a progressive and reduced proposal of TEF sessions this Summer: the calendar will be 

published soon. The candidates will be welcome depending on the dates of their registration.  

The reception desk will remain closed until September 1st, unless books and tests results pickups. We will 

let you know about the agenda.  

Your safety, and the one of our employees, is our priority. We are organizing our partial reopening with a 

strict sanitary protocol, which follows all the public health recommendations.  

Of course, we can be reached over the phone 613-234-9470 and by emails info@af.ca during business hours.  

 

We wish you a happy and safe Summer. 


